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Your submission for this review:

This is an unreasonably high increase given the other cost of living price increases average Sydneysiders are currently
undergoing. It is understandable for there to be a slight increase, but 18% followed by 7% yearly thereafter, without any
consideration of what may occur in potential reduced costs of providing the water service is unjustifiable.





